
With the announcement of in-person classes for fall, we would like to provide some additional 
information so you can make informed choices as you choose your classes for fall. 
  

-          The online listing of classes for fall was made before the announcement of how fall 
classes would be conducted. There may be some changes in the format (online versus in-
person) before classes open up for registration. 

-          All classes, whether online or in-person, will be taught with the presumption that 
students will be in Provo. The timing of classes, exams, homeworks and other due 
dates will be done under the assumption that students are in Provo. High-risk 
students (https://www.byu.edu/coronavirus/high-risk-individuals) should only enroll in 
online courses and should inform the instructor about their circumstances at the 
beginning of the semester. 

-          Given the presumption that students will be in Provo, professors of online courses 
may request students to visit during office hours or attend special sessions on campus. 
Professors would like to get to know students even under the current unusual 
circumstances. Such in-person visits will facilitate the contact and connections that a 
university education ought to provide. 

  
As we receive relevant information and guidance from the university Administration, we will 
pass that along. We are happy to address any questions you might have at economics@byu.edu. 
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